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The deadline for submission of entries to The Evergreen State College three-
dimensional design competition has been extended to September 25, according to Doug
Barnes, student chairman of the Evergreen Visual Environment Board.

College officials hope the contest, sponsored jointly by Evergreen and the
Washington State Arts Commission, will result in installation of a completed sculpture
on campus by January 15.

Hotificationtpf thécfindl-designravardiwill He-madedbypOctéber’5y tBarnksnsaid
the selectednsculpturé’will be "designed specifically to enhance the campus and the
entire Evergreen community."

Artists will be required to construct the artwork on campus with the assistance
of students, staff and volunteers, and must be willing to hawve the process of construction
videotaped for Evergreen's archiwves.

411 design models will be on display in the Evergreen library between September

28 and October 20. Construction should begin by October 15.
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